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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

            2nd November 2018 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
This has been a brilliant start to the second part of our Autumn half term. Here follow the highlights of the week; 
 
Home Learning:  We have been overwhelmed by the quality of home learning produced by all the classes: Diamond 
Class with their Puppet Theatres,  Topaz Class with their Family Trees, Ruby Class with their Viking boats and 
Sapphire Class with Roman Trebuchets. All the projects have had a mid-point check and targets set to reach before 
completion. It has been incredible to see all their hard work and enthusiasm! All home learning will all be available to 
view shortly however, there are plenty of models to see already - proudly displayed in our library.   
 
Ruby Celebration of Learning Assembly: The children presented their learning this term with confidence and 
enthusiasm. Thank you so much for supporting by coming along. We are now looking forward to the other classes’ 
celebration of learning which are as follows: 
 

 Diamond Class: 19th November at 2.45pm 

 Topaz Class: 14th November at 2.45pm 

 Sapphire Class: 5th December at 2.25pm 
 
Sherborne Food Bank:  On Wednesday, three of our School Council representatives from Sapphire Class visited the 
Sherborne Food Bank in Longburton to deliver our Harvest Festival donations to this very worthy cause.  The children 
were shown around the facilities and were put to work to sort out the donations. They learnt all about the work of 
this important food bank and they will be sharing this valuable information with the rest of the school later in the 
week.  
 
Launch of All Saints Active Newsletter: We are delighted to launch our first edition of Active Lifestyle Newsletter 
(please see attached). This is one of three special newsletters focusing on ‘Active Lifestyles’ the aim of which is to 
keep you updated with what we are doing in school to help your child’s physical and mental health but also to help 
you with some top tips on how to further support your child at home. 
 
Letters this week: 

 What’s On this Week W/C 5th November 2018 

 Active Lifestyle Newsletter Edition 1 

 Did your child miss the Flu Vaccination? 
 
 
Breakfast and Afterschool Clubs: Please can we remind you that if you would like your child to access breakfast or 
afterschool clubs, you MUST either complete a booking form or pay on line. It is imperative that we have your formal 
consent. Booking forms can be found on our Website or from the School Office. If you have not as yet registered for 
our on-line payment facility, please contact Mrs Wookey who will be able to organise your registration. 
Unfortunately, if no formal consent is received, your child will not be allowed to attend the club 
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Parents’ Consultation Evenings: Information was sent out prior to the half term holiday providing you with details of 
how to book an appointment for the parents’ evenings that are taking place on 6th & 8th November. Many thanks to 
those of you who have already booked. However, this is a gentle reminder for those of you who have yet to organise 
your appointments.  Any queries please contact the school office. 
 
Remembrance Sunday: We are very privileged to be involved in Bishops Caundle’s 1st Remembrance Service on 
Sunday 11th November at Bishops Caundle Church. Sapphire Class representatives will be paying tribute to four fallen 
soldiers from the local area. We would be delighted if you could join us for this very special and important service 
starting at 10.50am  
 
With very best wishes,  
 
 
Anne Crumpler  
 
 


